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To the New York City Council,

We are adding our names to the millions of New Yorkers, and people around the country, who support 
a ban of the cruel horse-drawn carriage industry.

The now-viral video of Ryder on a New York City street is heartbreaking, infuriating, and disturbing. 
Ryder, an elderly, emaciated horse, collapsed on 9th Avenue while pulling a carriage. The world  
bore witness as the carriage driver tried to force Ryder to his feet, while he could barely lift his head. 
The video is hard to watch for good reason — this is not the way animals should be treated.

Ryder is an individual, but his situation is not unique. Media stories, smartphones, and police reports 
have documented traumatized horses running through traffic and other carriage-related incidents 
too numerous to count, spanning decades. Tragic outcomes for horses haunt New York City’s history, 
as well as other cities across the country. Horses, carriage passengers, pedestrians, cyclists, and 
others are put at risk by this cruel and reckless industry. We say: No more.

Please make Ryder the last horse to suffer in New York City — and set a standard for other cities 
to follow.

Ban horse-drawn carriages.
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